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1 December 2003

Mr John Carter 

Secretary

Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education References Committee 
Parliament House
CANBERRA   ACT   2600
Dear Mr Carter,

I enclose the ACCI Submission to the Building and Construction Industry Improvement Bill 2003 and the Building and Construction Industry Improvement (Consequential and Transitional Provisions) Bill 2003.

I confirm that ACCI will give evidence to the Committee at hearings scheduled for Thursday 11 December in Canberra.

Yours sincerely,

PETER ANDERSON

Director – Workplace Policy

peter.anderson@melb.acci.asn.au
Encl.


